
ATTENTION WHITE EARTH ENROLLED MEMBERS  

WITH CHILDREN: 

Saturday, May 16, 2020 starting at 9:00 am – 4:00 pm 

1370 Clifton Place   Mpls, MN 

There will be a food distribution for 150 families with children, each receiving 2 

boxes of food.  It will be curbside pickup. 

Please bring you Tribal Id and wear masks and gloves if you have them. 

Thank you to Heather and Kelly from “Feed Our Families” and the White Earth 

Transit staff for bringing the boxes of food to the metro area. 

Sponsored by the White Earth Urban Community Council and supported by Carl 

from the White Earth Urban Liaison Office and volunteers. 

Chii-Miigwech!          White Earth Urban Community Council 

Char Lee,    Chair 

Angie Vig,   Co-Chair 

Cheryl Jimenez,   Treasurer 

Dawn LaRoque,  Secretary 

 

 

 

 


